
2008     SPRING -

MARCH ACTIVITIES 
LADIES AUXILIARY 
BOARD MEETING 
 

APRIL ACTIVITIES 
LADIES AUXILIARY 
BOARD MEETING 
REGULAR LOHA MEETING   

PROMOTING FUN AND A COMMUNITY SPIRIT   

  

MARCH ACTIVITIES 
 
Tuesday, March 11 at 7:00pm     
Ladies Auxiliary Meeting held at 
Pam Pope’s (673-1802) house.  
 
Wednesday, March 19 at 7:00pm 
Board Meeting at the home of 
Carol Leonard (673-1802). 
 
APRIL ACTIVITIES 
 
Tuesday, April 8 -  tentative date 
Ladies Auxiliary Meeting,  
Call Pam (673-1802) for time and 
location.  
 
Thursday, April 17 at 7:00pm 
Board Meeting at the home of 
Carolyn Bree (673-5347). 
 
Tuesday, April 29 at 7:30pm 
Regular Meeting of LOHA at  
the beach.  Come and meet your 
neighbors and give the Board 
Members your input. 

MAY ACTIVITY PREVIEW 
 

Sat., May 3 – Beach Clean up 
Sat., May 17 – Alternative Clean 
     Up Date in Case of Rain 
Sat., May 24 – Beach Opening 
Mon., May 26 – Memorial Day 

DETAILS ABOUT WHAT’S GOING ON THIS SPRING

Are you tired of shoveling 
or blowing snow and 
driving on ice?  You’re not 
alone. We are all looking 
forward to summer.

MEETING MINUTES AND NEWSLETTERS 
ARE AVAILABLE ON-LINE @LOHPA.COM 

THIS YEAR’S EASTER 
EGG HUNT IS 
CANCELLED DUE TO THE 
EARLY DATE FOR EASTER.  
THERE WILL PROBABLY 
BE MUD, IF NOT SNOW AT 
THE BEACH.  WATCH FOR 
MORE INFORMATION 
ABOUT A SUBSTITUTE 
ACTIVITY LATER IN THE 
SEASON. 

TOM’S THUMB

                     
Thumbs up to        Thumbs down to 
to neighbors who     neighbors who 
deposit their            deposit their  
snow so that it         snow so that it 
doesn’t interfere       interferes with  
with neighbors’         neighbors’ 
homes, street or       driveways,  
driveways.               walkways or  
                              street passage.

2008 LOHA BOARD MEMBERS
President – Gordon Woolslayer (674-1671) 
Vice-president –  
Secretary – Carollyn Bree (673-5347) 
Treasurer – Tim Daly (673-7731) 
Boating Director – Lou Tiernan (618-0515) 
Expeditor – Lee Howell (673-8989) 
Legal – Carol Leonard (420-7957) 
Promotional – Sharon Gwin 
Social – Pam Pope (673-1802) 

’08 BEACH GUARD 
POSITION OPEN 

May include goose 
clean up. Call Carolyn 
Bree if interested 
(673-5347).



THESE ARE THE PEOPLE IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
 

 
 

Your Input Is Wanted  
Please call Carolyn 
Bree at 248-673-5347 
if you would like to be 
interviewed for the 
newsletter or if you  
have something of 
interest to put in the 
newsletter. 

 
 

WAITING LIST FOR 
BOAT SLIPS 

1. Gaukier, Patricia 
2. Parks, David 
3. Majka, Robert 
4. Rogers, Lori 
5. Doll, Daniel 
6. Gatmeyer, Larry 
7. Gurney, David 
8. Murphy, Sean 
9.  Chamberlain, John 
10.  Lovell, Robert 
11.  Setia, Twila 
12.  Hawkins, Kevin 
13.  Talent, Scott 
14.  Miller, Cliff 
15.  Woolslayer, Lynn 
16.  Stowe, Doug 
17.  Storeng, Cheri 
18.  Miller, Brian 
19.  Scullin, Matt 
20.  Valente, Joe 
21.  Warholak, Greg 
22.  Luteran, Shawn 
23.  Heenan, Paul 
24.  Mathews, Douglas 
25.  Andrews, Cindy 
26. Thompson, Terry 

VOLUNTEERS 
ARE NEEDED 

We need LOHA 
residents to help 
with the Social 
Activities this 
year to make 
this season a 
social success. 
There will be an 
activity schedule 
for the whole 
season in the 
next edition of 
the Newsletter.  
If you have any 
ideas for social 
activities, con- 
tact Pam Pope. 

YOUNG PEOPLE IN THE SUBDIVISION  and SOMEONE IMPORTANT 
Kimberly Woolslayer has lived on Aquarina all her life.  She was born in ’93  
and is a 9th grader at Mott High School. She also attended Grayson and 
Mason. She plays in the Mott Marching Band and is in the Brass Choir. Her 
favorite subjects are math and band.  Kimberly also likes to read and write 
stories.  She likes living close to the lake and the quiet of the neighborhood.  
Kim thinks that more teens would use the beach if the Weenie Shack opened 
in the evening.  She said that a teen club would be nice. 
Brian Campbell has also lived on Aquarina all his life.  He was born in ’92 
and is in the 9th grade at Mott HS.  Brian is on Mott’s JV Bowling Team.   
He recently bowled a 200 game. His favorite subjects are social studies and 
gym. He has been in the Scouts since 1st grade and is working towards Eagle 
Scout.  He likes the neighborhood early in the morning (5:30-7:00am), when 
it’s really quiet.  Brian would like to see a water slide back in the lake.  He is 
also interested in a function for teens down at the beach. 
Randy travels the subdivision daily - come cold, heat, rain or snow.  He is 
the smiling regular mail carrier for the subdivision.  He says he’s been 
delivering the mail here for close to 10 years and has gotten to know many 
of the residents.  He has worked for the United States Postal Service for 27 
years.  He loves to play golf in the summer and go snowmobiling in the 
winter.  Yes, he loves the snow, but not in front of the mailboxes. 

SERVICES OFFERED BY RESIDENCE OF LOHA 
 
Carolyn Andrews (674-4303) – babysitting 
Jessica Baker (673-9734) is an Avon Representative 
   Call her for the most recent booklet. 
Carol Leonard (420-7957) - your neighborhood  
   Town and Country Real Estate Agent 
Ken Mattheis owns Hank’s Fly Fishing at 1015 S. 
   Baldwin Rd in Lake Orion  (248-393-1500) 
Cliff Miller (673-8346)– scissors, knives, mower  
   blade sharpening 
Darryl Moore (673-5347) – DVD shows made from  
   photos or slides 
Nancy Murray (674-7036) – customizes candy  
   wrappers for any occasion 
Paige Murray (674-7036) – babysitting, dog and  
   house watching 
Tami Rossman (673-1184) is an independent  
   Beauty Consultant for Mary Kay Cosmetics. 

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through Rev. Parks and the Waterford Church of Christ. 

ITEM FOR SALE 
Compost Drum for $379 - Call Sue Miller- 673-8346    

BEACH PAVILION RENTAL 
Anyone wanting to reserve the 
pavilion this season should contact 
Gordon Woolslayer at 248-674-1671.  
When a date us reserved a $50.00 
deposit is required. 


